
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE VISTA FIRE PROTECTION 
DISTRICT REGULAR MEETING SET FOR DECEMBER 2019 AT VISTA 
FIRE STATION #6, 651 EAST VISTA WAY, VISTA, CALIFORNIA, 92084 
at 6:00 P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 
THE NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE VISTA FIRE PROTECTION 
DISTRICT REGULAR MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR JANUARY 2020 
AT VISTA FIRE STATION #6, 651 EAST VISTA WAY, VISTA, 
CALIFORNIA, 92084 at 6:00 P.M. THE SPECIFIC DATE FOR THE 
JANUARY REGULAR MEETING WILL BE POSTED TO THE VISTA FIRE 
PROTECTION DISTRICT WEBSITE http://vistafireprotectiondistrict.org.  
 
PLEASE NOTE, THE VISTA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT DOES NOT 
HOLD AN ANNUAL DECEMBER MEETING. 
 
 
___________________________________ 
Signature of Presiding Officer or Designee 
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